
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [(408)-287-6878] 

February 24, 2021  

To: House Committee on Housing; others 

Re: I OPPOSE [HB 2761]...English only is far more cheaper and is the language of the United States of America. 

I have a better idea for the money you are going to spend on [HB 2761]. Give it to me. 

English must be learned by all immigrants. 

[HB 2761] is another attempt to welcome the globalist community into the Oregon. 

Let immigrant communities voluntarily pay for the mandate of [HB 2761] and keep your stinking, pathetic 

hands of o my wallet.  

I want "No" part of subsidizing non-English speaking people. 

By the way, it appears the legislature has taxed the citizens too much if you have money for [HB 2761]. 

          Respectfully submitted, 

                                                                            /s/ David S. Wall 
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